
 

Circular No.28/2023-24        11th June 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 

We are elated to inform you that the school will be reopening for the classes Nursery- X 

from Monday, 12th June 2023. The school timing is 8.15 am -3.20 pm for all the 

students. 

Kindly note the following: 

 Students need to come to school on time before 8.15 am. The school gates will be 

closed after the said time. 

 The students need to attend school in proper uniforms and black shoes. Sports dress 

need to be worn by the students when they have sports class in their respective class 

timetable.  

 The student who haven’t received the uniform because of the unavailability of the sizes 

alone can come in a neat attire of T shirt and jeans along with black Velcro shoes. 

Frocks, skirts, Sandals and slippers to school are strictly prohibited. 

 The students are requested to wear their last year school ID card till they receive the 

new one. 

 The class timetable has been already shared in the next learning portal. 

 The transport list and Food Menu has been shared in the next learning portal. 

 Books and Uniforms will not be distributed on the first day of the school. 

 Fees (Till Term II) need to be cleared before the first day of the school to avoid further 

inconveniences. Kindly ignore, if already paid. 

 If the students are not able to attend the first day of the school, then a proper 

information of the joining date should be intimated to the class teacher via next 

learning portal. 

 The other school related information’s are shared in Circular 26 for your reference. 



 Grades II-X, school food students will have their food in cafeteria- 1 and home food 

students in cafeteria-2. Grades Nursery till I home food students will have their food in 

the respective classrooms. Teachers will guide the students accordingly. 

 Students alone will be allowed inside the campus during the morning hours. Parents 

can visit the school office after 8.45am (after the students get settled in their 

respective classrooms).  

 Our teachers, care takers, will be their near the gate to guide the students. 

 

Parents are requested to support us for smooth and happy start up… 

We are excited to meet our Achievers! 

 

s/d 

Principal 

 


